

Windermere Primary School

Headteacher: Miss S GilliverWindermere AvenueTelephone: 01727 851176St AlbansEmail: admin@windermere.herts.sch.ukAL1 5QP

Dear Parents and Carers, Tuesday 5th September 2023

I hope this finds you well and that you have had a restful summer break. We have enjoyed welcoming everyone back. Just a few reminders about what to expect in Year 5.

PE is on a Wednesday and Friday- you will need PE kit in every week. In addition, we are swimming on Friday so swimming kit is needed every week. Rocksteady participants shouldn't be impacted; they will be in the first or last slot of the day. You will also need suitable shoes to run the daily mile.

Areas of focus in the curriculum this half term are:

English	Journey- a picture book
	Poetry: Vocabulary building
	Wolves in the Walls
Maths	Place Value
	Negative Numbers
	Multiplying and Dividing 10, 100, 1000
	Properties of number
	Prime and Composite numbers
	Multiply and Divide Mentally
	Problem Solving
Science	Get Sorted
	Everyday materials
Computing	Systems and Networks
DT	Cooking - Bread
Geography	South America
History	Mayans
Art	Typography and Maps

As with previous year groups, you are expected to read regularly at home and practise your times tables. The homework grid will go up onto Google Classroom and any work produced from it can simply be uploaded onto Google Classroom rather that creating the scrap book as you have previously.

Just a reminder that the school day starts 5 minutes earlier, so the gates open at 8.40am and the register is taken at 8.50am. The school day also now finished 5 minutes later at 3.20pm.

Kind Regards

Mrs Baker and the Year 5 Team











